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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As a fantastic way to celebrate the end of your child’s year 6 learning journey and the hard work, 
that I have no doubt they will have put into their studies this year, we are planning a residential trip 
to The Pioneer Centre, Shropshire. The trip will take place from Wednesday 28th to Friday 30th June 
2023. It is an exciting opportunity for your child to spend 2 nights and 3 days away from home, 
which will be filled with outdoor adventurous activities, such as: high ropes, abseiling, raft building, 
caving, low ropes, zip wiring archery and much more.  
 
The maximum cost of the trip will be £256. However, this is the maximum price of the trip and may 
be reduced once we have confirmed the final number of children wanting to attend. This price 
includes all transportation, activities with fully trained group leaders from 9am until 8pm each day, 3 
cooked meals per day and overnight accommodation for the duration of the trip.  

 
If you would like to confirm a place for your child to attend, we are asking for a £30 deposit 

to be paid via Parent Mail by 14th October 2022. The remaining balance will then be required by 28th 
May.  Payment plans designed to help spread the cost of the remaining balance can be organised 
with the office team, please speak with Mrs. Darrell or Mrs. Pilbeam if you would like further 
information. Please note that your deposit is non-refundable.  

 
We shall host a parent meeting to share further information in March. In the meantime, 

please follow the link below to The Pioneer Centre’s website where you can find more information 
on the activities and facilities available during our stay.  

As a school, we will be monitoring behaviour closely throughout the year and will only take 
pupils who have consistently demonstrated that they can adhere to the Hurst Hill values and school 
rules. Please therefore note that although extremely rare, it is importance all parties understand 
that all funds will be lost if we have to withdraw the place of a child who continuously demonstrates 
inappropriate behaviour, as this could have a negative impact on the safety of peers or themselves. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Johnson, Mrs Garbett or 

Mrs. Pilbeam. Details regarding the Pioneer Centre can be found at the link below. 
 

https://activity-centres.naycacuk.co.uk/pioneer-centre/  
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Mrs. Garbett 
KS2 Leader 
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